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9:30 WORSHIP 
         Prelude singing 
         Call to worship 
         Worship in song 
               
         Children’s time  
         Scripture: Matthew 22:36-40, Luke 6:27-28a, 1 John 4:7-20  
         Sermon:  Sent in LOVE – Jesus and Us 
         Song 
                   
         Sharing and Pastoral Prayer  
         Offering 
         Announcements 
         Sending 
                           
      SUNDAY SCHOOL          
         Children’s classes: Age 3 – 7th grade (basement)   
         Youth class (Pine Room) 
         Adult classes:  Connecting in conversation 
                                 Talk It Over class (Pastors Study)   
 

 
The plastic bank passed during the offering time is for coins (50 cents 
or so).  This symbolizes our desire to combat world hunger.  Proceeds are 
divided between MCC hunger projects and the local food pantry.  
 
Adult Sunday school options for the day are the Talk It Over class and 
simply connecting in conversations. 
 
Pray for the Women’s Way of Christ as the weekend concludes this 
evening at Willow Springs with a worship service.  
 
Kids Klub is held Wednesday, October 26, 6:00-7:00 pm at the Tiskilwa 
Bible Church.  Classes for K-8th grade.  
 

Mitch McVicker Concert, Thursday, October 27, 7 pm at St Hyacinth 
Church, 927 10th St, LaSalle. Mitch is the drummer originally with Rich 
Mullins. Lori and a friend are publicizing the event. 
 
Next Sunday plan for celebration of Communion in our morning 
worship.  
 
Pastor’s plans: Cal will be preaching at Greenfield Retirement Center on 
Thursday afternoon.  Cal and Carol will be attending an Everence event 
Friday and Saturday in the Quad Cities. 
 
Thank you for all who donated to the Fundraiser Potato Bar presented 
by the youth group for their trip next summer to the MCUSA Youth 
Convention in Florida. Amount raised was $452. 
 
Invitation: We are invited to an open house recognizing the retirement of 
Norm Femrite from 1st Lutheran Church, 116 N Pleasant Street, Princeton, 
Sunday, October 30, 2-4 pm.  
 
Menno Haven’s fall work day is scheduled for Saturday, November 5.  
The day starts with breakfast at 8 am and concludes about 4 pm. Projects 
include trail clearing, wood splitting, lawn raking, working on Oak Dorm 
renovations, and working on a mailing. While tools are provided, you may 
wish to bring your own favorite tools. If you can’t make it November 5, 
you can call Menno Haven to arrange another day to volunteer. 
 
Upcoming Everence webinars in November: 
   Meet Everence – Monday, November 14, 1 or 7 pm 
   Understanding long term care insurance – Tuesday, Nov. 15, 1 or 7 pm 
   Invest in a better world – Wednesday, November 16, 1 or 7 pm 
For more information or to register, contact Melissa Short at  
800 222-5054 ext. 3392 or melissa.short@everence.com. 
 
CALENDAR 
October 30     Communion 
November 6    Celebration of 25 years of pastoral ministry – Cal/Carol 
              (9:30 Worship, 10:45 Sunday school, 12:30 meal, 2:00 program) 
 
                    
 
Available for your use: 
*accessible restroom by library 
*staffed nursery for children through age 4 (following children’s story) 
*elevator located inside main door and by library 
*large print hymnals & hearing devices available from ushers 
 
 


